
 

  

Venue/Service Current Situation Tier 2 Announcement 

Customer Services at the Town 

Hall 

Reception desk closed but calls 

and emails answered 

Open from Thursday 3rd 

December 

Town Hall Offices 
Open but staff to work from 

home where possible 

Open but staff to work from 

home where possible 

Neeld Community & Arts Centre 
Closed to the public except for 

NHS blood donors 

Closed to the public except for 

NHS blood donors  

Chippenham Museum & Shop 
Closed to the public, shop open 

with a post/delivery service 

Museum open to the public with 

online booking and shop open 

from Thursday 3rd December 

Stanley Park Sports Ground 
Open for maintenance and FGR 

football club 

Open for maintenance, FGR 

football club and grassroots 

football again from Thursday 3rd 

December 

John Coles Park 
Open, refreshment kiosk open 

for takeaways only 

Open, refreshment kiosk open 

for takeaways only 

Public Toilets Open Open 

Friday & Saturday Charter 

Market 
Open for food stalls only 

Open for all traders from Friday 

4th December 

Council Meetings Hosted remotely Hosted remotely 

Councillor Bulletin No. 158 

 

 

 
27 November 2020 
 
Dear Councillors, 
 
 
Wiltshire has been confirmed to be in Tier 2: High Alert from 3rd December. To see the full list of restrictions 
and what this means for our county, please take a look at the gov.uk website and see the poster within this 
Bulletin. 
 
Below is a chart showing the current situation and how Tier 2: High Alert will affect our venues and services. 
 
Regards 
 
Mark Smith 
Chief Executive 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/local-restriction-tiers-what-you-need-to-know#high-alert


 

 

 

 


